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       Board Update 
              

Date: June 12, 2013       Murphy + Graves Project No. 1264 

 

Re: Hardin County Board of Education Project Update   
             

 

The narrative below represents the activities that have taken place during the last month: 

 

G.C. Burkhead: 

 

1. Murphy + Graves Architects has met with the Hardin County Staff and reviewed an  

In-Progress Schematic Design Set of Drawings. We will present a 100% Schematic Design 

submittal at the June Board Meeting. 

 

2. During our discussions with the staff, an option for a Site Package was discussed and will be 

reviewed with the Board at the June Board Meeting. 

 

3. Rusty Taylor has been reviewing with the City possible dates for a Kick-off Meeting with 

Murphy + Graves Architects, Bacon Farmer Workman, Hardin County Schools, and the City. 

An update on the timeframe for this meeting will be provided at the Board Meeting. 

 

 

If upon review of the Update you have any questions please feel free to contact me at the office at 

859.559.0504, or my cell at 859.806.4751. 

 

Prepared by: 

 

 
Chuck Trimble 

Principal 
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